

Premier of Western Australia



Our Ref: 200405389

The Secretary Senate Economics Legislation Committee Room SG, 64 Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600



Dear Dr Bachelard

Inquiry Into the Tourism Australia Bill 2004

Thank you for inviting the government of Western Australia to comment further on this legislation.

To date, the Western Australian perspective on the Bill has been provided through the auspices of the Western Australian Tourism Commission, via the Australian Standing Committee of Tourism (ASCOT).

I now advise that after further consultations with key personnel in the Western Australian Tourism Commission, no objections to the Tourism Australia Bill 2004 have been identified by Western Australia.

Yours sincerely

DR GEOFF GALLOP MLA

handellas

PREMIER

- 5 MAY 2004

197 St George's Terrace, Perth, Western Australia 6000 Telephone (08) 9222 9888 Facsimile (08) 9322 1213 Email: wa-government@dpc.wa.gov.au www.premier.wa.gov.au 61 8 92229858



Department of the Premier and Cabinet Government of Western Australia

Office of Federal Affairs

Fax

197 St George's Terrace, Perth Western Australia 6000

Tel: (08) 9222 9859 Fax: (08) 9222 9858

Email: pjudge@dpc.wa.gov.au

Facsimile: (08) 9222 9858

TO:

The Secretary

FAX No:

(02) 6277 5719

Senate Economics Legislation Committee

FROM:

Petrice Judge

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

TEL No:

(08) 9222 9859

DATE:

5 May 2004

PAGES:(Including this)

2

SUBJECT:

INQUIRY INTO THE TOURISM AUSTRALIA BILL 2004

NOTE: This facsimile message contains information that is confidential and which may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not read, use, distribute or copy this facsimile. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us immediately by phone and destroy the original. Thank you.

MESSAGE:

Please find attached, a copy of Premier Gallop's reply to Senator George Brandis' letter dated 20 April 2004.

Jon Janouri For Petrice Judge

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

OFFICE OF FEDERAL AFFAIRS